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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you all so much for your enthusiastic participation with our International Family Week last week. We have had some lovely feedback from lots of you which 
we really appreciate. We would like to say a HUGE thank you to Mr Potter and our International Week Team for their superb organisation, and to our amazing PE 
team for all of their energy and enthusiasm with the carnival dances. We have been missing all of the music in the PE lessons this week! 

 

As Mr Harris mentioned last week, we had some very good feedback from our Inclusion Quality Mark assessment. This was completed by an external expert. A big 
well done to Ms Miles and our amazing Inclusion Team as well as all of our staff: 

‘From everything that I have seen I recommend that Curwen continues to receive the Inclusion Quality Mark. It is a school which examines the needs of all its chil-
dren and ensures that those needs are met. The school continues to move from strength to strength in terms of its superb inclusive practice and I am firmly of the 
opinion that the school fully meets the standard required by the Inclusion Quality Mark to maintain its status as a Flagship School.’ 

      Assessor’s Evaluation for the IQM Flagship Project © Inclusion Quality Mark (UK) Ltd 2022/2023  

 

This week some of our lucky year 5 children have had a wonderful week in the Lake District taking part in a huge range of activities. We hope that they have had a 
great time. Big thanks goes to Ms Slater, Ms Tully and Mr Cullen for giving up so much of their time to give the children an opportunity they won’t forget. See the 
website for some photographs: 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=102&gcatid=39 

 

This week we have had a number of children suffering from sticky eyes / conjunctivitis. If your child wakes up with eyes that are sticky or gunky then please do 
take them to the GP or Pharmacy to be treated. They can come to school as soon as they have been treated, and do not need to take days off. This is both to help 
stop any infections from spreading, and also as this can be extremely uncomfortable and irritating for the children. Please speak to a member of SMT if you are 
unsure. 

 

Our Easter raffle is continuing until the end of next week, so please do buy tickets if you haven’t already.  

 

For all those that are fasting, we wish you a blessed month of Ramadan. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

                             

4A & 6A - 99% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=102&gcatid=39


   AM– Thea   PM— Sana  

   RC–  Daanya  RDR– Deya 

   RM–  Hafsa  RMC– Gabriela 

   1I – Aritri   1K– Zack 

   1L–  Ismaeel  1W– Maira 

   2G – Yasin   2L– Kya 

   2S – Haya   2W– Zayna 

   3F – Emmanuel  3KB– Aisha 

   3O –  Emily  3PB – Afham 

   4A–  Ammaar  4C– Ayoub 

   4G – Chanel  4M– Abiade 

   5B - Angeline  5C – Tatyana 

   5L– Danica   5T– Ismail 

   6A– Amara   6C– Nevaeh 

   6K–  Hamed  6R– Mya 

   Oak Class—Adi   

Stars that SHINE 
WINTER FOREST SCHOOL CLOTHING 

PLEASE CHECK WHEN YOUR CHILD'S FOREST SCHOOL SESSION IS AND MAKE 
SURE THEY ARE DRESSED APPROPRIATELY AND HAVE ANY SPARE CLOTHING 
THAT THEY NEED TO KEEP WARM AND DRY THROUGHOUT THE DAY. 

During the winter months, children should come prepared to each session with:  

 

· woolly hat and scarf         

· gloves           

· waterproof jacket and winter coat or a complete waterproof winter coat   

· fleece/ sweatshirt  

· wellies/waterproof boots 

· extra layers (e.g. vest, t-shirt, long-sleeved top, sweatshirt/hoody etc.) 

· extra socks (e.g. wear 2 pairs and bring a spare pair to change into if they get 
wet). 

 

This will ensure that children are comfortable and able to enjoy the session. 

Thank you! 

Kindness Cup Winners 

 

 

Shrea– 5B 

Helps peers with homework and  
school work when they need it. 

 

Thank you and well done to all pupils that took part in our 'Read for 
Good' Readathon. As a school we raised £229 for the charity. The mon-
ey raised will help to provide a regular supply of brand new books and 
a resident storyteller to every major children’s hospital in the UK.  

 

A special mention for the following pupils who raised the most spon-
sorship money during the readathon... 

 Marcus 3KB 

 Amara 3O 

 Martha 1I 

 School ends at 1:00 pm on Friday the 
31st March. Please make sure to collect 
your child(ren) at this time. There will 
be no afterschool clubs or 6 o’clock club 
on this day. Breakfast club will run as 
normal.  

 Nursery  finish on Thursday 30th 
March.  

 Children return to School on Tuesday 
18th April. 

Lake District Trip 

Some of our Year 5 children are enjoying the great outdoors in 
their residential visit to Ullswater in The Lake District National 
Park. Taking part in a variety of activities, including rock climb-
ing, gorge walking, hiking and visiting a local farm, they are 
sure to have an unforgettable experience of a lifetime.  



 

 

 

  

Please do not park or stop on the Zig 
Zag line outside the School gates, at 

any time. This is to keep  the children 
and parents safe.  

TT Rockstars Curwen's top Rockstars 

The termly team points are here!: 

1st Place 

2nd Place 

3rd Place 

Benjamin Zephaniah—6382 

Roald Dahl—6997 

Charles Dickens—6059 

Julia Donaldson— 5678 

 1st place goes to ….. Roald Dahl 

Carnival Winners: 

1st Place = Year 1  

2nd Place = Year 4 

3rd Place = Oak 

Parent Food Competition: 

Savoury category:  

1st - Termina Butt (Zaviyar 4G) for the delicious Pakistani Chicken Biryani  

2nd - Ludmila Bejenaru (Alexandra RC) for Moldovian Pie with cheese 

3rd - Cinthya Flores (Samuele 2W) for her Mexican Guacamole 

 

Sweet category: 

1st - Ludimila Menezes (Thiago 4C) for her Brazilian Lemon Cake  

2nd - Iara Neves (Tereza 1L) for her Brazilian Chocolate Cake 

3rd - Mohammad Hassan (Qaylah 2S) for his Bangladeshi Carrot Cake 

 

  Trips: 

 Forest School for 1W, 3O & 4M on 29th 
March  

 London Sea Life Aquarium for Oak Class 
on 30th March 

 

  Winner Runner-up 

EYFS  RMC Nursery PM  

KS1 2W 1K 

LKS2 4M 30 

UKS2 6A 5T 

Mini World Winners: 


